April 25, 2011

To Whom It May Concern:

Monte Cassino School of Tulsa, Oklahoma, is interested and invested in participating in the Lindsay Nicole Henry Scholarship for Students with Disabilities Program. Since 1926, the mission of Monte Cassino has been to provide an academically excellent education to students of all faith backgrounds and needs. We are a certified school as determined by the Oklahoma State Department of Education. Monte Cassino School serves children Three Year Old through Eighth Grade.

Monte Cassino currently offers a number of programs for learners with differing learning needs. We are an active participant in the Schools Attuned Program, a comprehensive development and academic support program developed by the All Kinds of Minds Institute. Through the program, students receive one-on-one instructional coaching and a plan developed by the parents, teachers and program coordinators. These accommodations may include meeting with a licensed pyschoeducational therapist, recommendations for further testing, access to occupational or speech therapy, or various accommodations and differentiation within the classroom. We limit our class sizes, have ready availability to tutors and support staff, and ensure that all students are given ample assistance.

Monte Cassino currently serves a number of students with different needs, including ADD, ADHD, students on the autism spectrum, reading or language difficulties and other needs. We look forward to providing another option for parents in Tulsa to enroll their students.

I would be happy to speak with your further regarding the next steps for becoming a participant within the program.

Respectfully.

Matthew Vereecke,

Superintendent, Monte Cassino School

